
Event chair: 
Madeline Friedman

Monday, May 19 
Dinner 6pm • Meeting 7pm

with a special farewell to 
Rabbi Ben Herman

Slate of Officers & Board of Trustees
Term Ends Term Ends

President	 Richard Fink	 2015
Immediate Past President
	 Madeline Friedman	 2014
1st Vice-President	 Shelley Fleischman Heyman	 2015
2nd Vice-President	 Jami Gan	 2015
Secretary/Treasurer	 Phil Pepper	 2015
Trustees Nominated for One-Year Term
	 MeMe Aguila	 2015
	 Paul Kahn	 2015
	 Ron Meyerson	 2015
	 Stephanie Roberts	 2015
	 Steve Singer	 2015
Trustees Continuing on for Two-Year Term
	 Dan Jurkowitz	 2016
	 Evelyn Sigafus	 2016

Trustees Continuing Terms
	 Tedd Goldfinger	 2015
	 Jonathan Green	 2015
	 Katherine Leonard	 2015
	 Keith Singer	 2015
Honorary Trustees	 Alice & Paul Baker
	 Enid & Mel Zuckerman
Life Trustees	 John Gellman
	 Jane Kivel
	 Steve Spitzer
	 Charles Whitehill
Past Presidents’ Council
	 David Polan

Share dinner of cheese enchiladas, chips and salsa, followed by the 
annual meeting.
Dress in jeans and hats, and bring your favorite Southwestern kosher recipe 
on a 4x6 card to give to Rabbi Herman and his fiancée, Karina Reizman, as a 
gift to begin their new life together!

— Submitted by Shelley Fleischman Heyman

ANNOUNCING CONGREGATION ANSHEI ISRAEL’S 83RD

All members of the congregation 
are invited to help us give a heartfelt 
“Vaya con Dios,”
a Southwestern farewell to CAI’s 
Assistant Rabbi Ben Herman, who is 
taking a new pulpit in Long Island.

Congregation 
Anshei Israel
5550 E. 5th St.
Tucson, AZ 85711

No charge to attend. Please RSVP by May 14
to Barb, 745-5550, ext. 242.


